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Silver EMS was commissioned by A2Dominion Developments Limited to carry out a Sustainability Statement 
(dated June 2016) to accompany the detailed planning application for the development at 156 West End Lane, 
Camden. This addendum has been prepared to support a planning application under S.73 for minor revisions 
to the approved scheme, the full changes are set out in more detail within the S.73 application documentation. 
 
This Sustainability Statement Addendum assesses the effects of the proposed changes from a sustainability 
perspective and should be read in conjunction with the Sustainability Statement previously produced in 2016 
and the accompanying addendums. 
 
A list of key changes is outlined below, however please refer to S.73 application documents for a full list of 
changes: 

 
The overall building areas remain the same or slightly uplifted, with the majority of buildings having the same 

geometry. Most important from a sustainability perspective, no significant changes are proposed in terms of 

energy, landscaping, water efficiency and pollution measures. Furthermore, the proposed changes are not going 

to modify the sustainability of the buildings and the proposed environmental measures. 

Overall, the proposed changes are not considered to have an impact in the sustainability hierarchy and do not 
affect the approach and principles of the sustainability strategy. Thus, the proposed sustainability strategy and 
measures will remain the same as the approved Sustainability Statement and BREEAM pre-assessment report. 
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